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COMMUNITY NOTIFICATION MEETING ON THREE LEVEL III OFFENDERS 
WEDNESDAY, SEPT. 12 AT 6 P.M. 

 
The Burnsville Police Department has been notified by the Minnesota Department of Corrections that three 
Level III (3) predatory offenders – MICHAEL LIDDELL (Aspen Drive and Parkwood Drive), ANTHONY JAMES 
BULMER (Aspen Drive and Parkwood Drive), and SHANGE MARTIN MCNEAL (River Woods Lane and Kennelly 
Road) – will be moving to Burnsville. 
 
As allowed by Minnesota State Statute, the department will hold a community notification meeting on: 
 
 WHEN:  Wednesday, Sept. 12, 2018 at 6 p.m. 
 LOCATION: Burnsville City Hall Lower Level Community Room, 100 Civic Center Parkway 
 
The community meeting is open to the public, and will include representatives from the Burnsville Police 
Department, the Minnesota Department of Corrections, the Jacob Wetterling Foundation and Burnsville-
Eagan-Savage School District 191.  
 
It is not the intention of the Burnsville Police Department to increase fear in the community with this meeting. 
Rather, the purpose is to raise public awareness and provide sound information regarding predatory 
offenders.  Released predatory offenders have always resided in Minnesota communities, and local law 
enforcement agencies cannot control or dictate where these individuals live or work.  
 
Residents and businesses in the general vicinity of where the offenders are residing will receive a letter and 
invitation to the public meeting.  
 
More information can be found at the Minnesota Department of Corrections Public Registrant Search at 
https://coms.doc.state.mn.us/publicregistrantsearch.  
 

### 

Eric Gieseke 
Chief of Police 
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